STATE OF NEW MEXICO
SECRETARY OF STATE

June 1, 2016

Monica Gomez
600 Stone Canyon Drive
Las Cruces, New Mexico 88011 USPS and email: monica.b.gomez12@gmail.com

Mark D’ Antonio

District Attorney

2945 Scenic Ridge Loop

Las Cruces, New Mexico 88011 USPS and email: danton2691@yahoo.com

Re: Monica Gomez vs. Mark D’Antonio

Dear Ms. Gomez and Mr. D’ Antonio

The purpose of this correspondence is to provide you with the determination of the Office of the Secretary
of State regarding the above-referenced complaint. First, thank you for providing the information necessary
for our office to consider the allegations contained within the complaint. After review of the available
information, it is the determination of the Office of the Secretary of State that the allegation, as alleged
within the complaint, did not constitute a violation of the law. While the Secretary requests voluntary
compliance with the disclosure laws as provided in the Campaign Reporting Act, based upon a 1995 opinion
of the United States Supreme Court, the New Mexico Attorney General issued an opinion letter in 1997
confirming that the disclosure statutes were unconstitutional and unenforceable. Accordingly, our office is
closing your file on this matter.

Please be advised that our file regarding this matter is a public record and subject to inspection pursuant to
the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act.

Should you have additional questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my paralegal, Maritza
Lewellen or me.
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